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Ford Brett, Managing Director, Petroskills
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University of Texas
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Thomas E. Williams, The Environmentally Friendly
Drilling Project

A group of those named in the Secretary of Interior’s Report, “INCREASED SAFETY
MEASURES FOR ENERGY DEVELOPMENT ON THE OUTER CONTINENTAL SHELF”
dated May 27, 2010 are concerned that our names are connected with the
moratorium as proposed in the executive summary of that report. There is an
implication that we have somehow agreed to or “peer reviewed” the main
recommendation of that report. This is not the case.

As outlined in the attached document, we believe the report itself is very well
done and includes some important recommendations which we support.
However, the scope of the moratorium on drilling which is in the executive



summary differs in important ways from the recommendation in the draft which
we reviewed. We believe the report does not justify the moratorium as written
and that the moratorium as changed will not contribute measurably to increased
safety and will have immediate and long term economic effects. Indeed an
argument can be made that the changes made in the wording are
counterproductive to long term safety.

The Secretary should be free to recommend whatever he thinks is correct, but he
should not be free to use our names to justify his political decisions.



